Sent: 2015-04-21

Subject: Fwd: EMS Foundation - EMS Employee Giving
Dear EMS Employees,

We need your help! The EMS Foundation is launching an EMS Employee Giving Program —we
invite you to join the cause!

The EMS Foundation’s vision is to “Enhance Health and Safety in our Communities” and that
starts with you. We are committed to providing programs that enhance patient care and
purchasing equipment that help you do your job — and that helps our communities stay safe!

Through our EMS Employee Giving Program in the Calgary Zone, you can donate to the EMS
Foundation through AHS payroll deductions. You will find a form attached or you can visit our
website at www.emsfoundation.ca to download one.

With your financial contribution, the EMS Employee Giving Program will support these
initiatives;

e EMS Equipment (Power-Load Bariatric Stretcher System)
¢ Foundation Programs (Capsule of Life, Foundation Heroes, Project Smile)

(Currently, employee deductions are only available to AHS employees in the Calgary Zone.
Donations will be shown on T4’s).

Our Vision
Enhancing health and safety in our communities.

Our Mission
The Emergency Medical Services (EMS) Foundation is a charitable organization dedicated to
education, research, equipment purchases and prevention programs in our communities.

We look forward to your support!

Thanks so much!
Best,

Lisa Barrett, MBA
Executive Director

EMS Foundation
100, 3705 - 35 St. NE
Calgary, AB T1Y 6C2



